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Your Ref:  

Our Ref: PINS/G2625/429/3
  

Date:      6 May 2010 

 
 
Dear Ms Eastaugh 
 
EXAMINATIONS INTO THE SOUNDNESS OF THE GREATER NORWICH 
DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP JOINT CORE STRATEGY DEVELOPMENT 
PLAN DOCUMENT 
 
Further to my letter dated the 5th of March 2010, I am writing on behalf of the 
Secretary of State to inform you that an Assessor, Nigel Jones, has been appointed 
to assist Inspector Roy Foster with the above-named examination. 
 
The fee rate is £900 per day and £450 half daily plus VAT. In addition your council 
will be required to reimburse any expenses paid for such items as travel costs, 
subsistence etc. Both the fees and expenses will be payable for the appointed 
Assessor under the terms of section 303A (5) of the Town and Country Planning Act 
1990. An invoice will be issued for your Development Plan Document once the 
report has been despatched. 
 
If you should have any general queries please contact me. My contact details are 
set out as above. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Rob Middleton 
 
Rob Middleton 
LDF Team 
 
cc Government Office East 
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